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ATTENTION: ALL PARENTS, GUARDIANS, STUDENTS & STAFF OF GOROKA GRAMMAR 
SCHOOL 

Update 3 

As of today, Monday 30 March, Goroka Grammar School resident teachers are once again 
utilising our school computer labs to prepare learning materials. In the event that the State 
of Emergency is prolonged these materials will be used online for the benefit of students 
whose term 2 fees have been paid. 

Like everyone who is operating under lockdown regulations teachers are finding it difficult 
to confine themselves to their accommodation, so being given access to our computer labs 
will allow them to move outside of their houses. 

The Department of Education have announced that they will make a decision on the end or 
continuation of the closure of schools on Friday 6 April and at the time of writing we do not 
know what that decision will be. Accordingly Goroka Grammar School is in the process of 
preparing for both eventualities. 

If the school closures continue we hope to have materials prepared and online for students 
to work from home. Materials will be prepared by the resident teachers and posted on our 
website. However the materials will be password protected and will be accessible to 
students whose term 2 fees have been paid. 

More details of our proposed online learning materials will be posted on our website on 
Friday of this week after the announcement from the Department of Education. 

Stay safe 

Paddy Kelly 
  
Paddy Kelly 
Director of Education 
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